
Smith Broadcasting Company, Inc. 
104 North Main Street 

wimn 
AM 1220 
(Stillwater 

November 12, 1996 

Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Stillwater, Minnesota 55082 612/439-5006 FAX 612/439-5015 

Thank you for your letter regarding the WIMN test for the International 
Radio Club of America on Monday, November 4, 1996. 

You did hear a test at 12:42:30 A.M. from WIMN. However, we did not 
transmit a test at 1:03 A.M. Unfortunately, as you noted, we were still 

operating at our night time power of 254 watts and not our daytime 
power of 5,000 watts as we had hoped. I have been in touch with the 
International Radio Club of America to hopefully reschedule a future test 
at the proper power. 

Thanks again for your interest. 

Sincerely, 

Daniel Smith 
President and General Manager 
Smith Broadcasting Company, Inc. 
Unforgettable Radio - AM 1220 WIMN 

cc: WIMN Public File 

THE BIRTHPLACE OF MINNESOTA 


